
From: George "Bud" Scholl <gscholl@sibfl.net>  
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2019 10:18 AM 
To: Hans Ottinot <HOttinot@sibfl.net> 
Cc: Christopher Russo <crusso@sibfl.net>; Yael Londono <YLondono@sibfl.net>; Elected 
Officials <ElectedOfficials@sibfl.net> 
Subject: RE: Title change for Lotoya Brown and Julia Grachova 

Hans 

I am not going to spar with you on this issue.  Common sense would dictate that once you have 
tendered your notice to leave the organization, which you have, if you then felt compelled to 
make changes within your department there would be a discussion.  Thank you. 

Bud 

 

George ‘Bud’ Scholl 
Mayor 
City of Sunny Isles Beach 
18070 Collins Avenue 
Sunny Isles Beach, Florida 33160 
305-947-0606 
bud@sibfl.net 
www.sibfl.net 
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